STUART DEAN



Sustainability for us all

Keeping the planet preserved to meet the needs of the present generation without compromising the ability of future generations to meet their own needs is captured by the sustainability initiatives and actions taken by all. This includes managing natural resources, reducing waste and pollution, and creating social and economic structures that promote equality and long-term well-being.

In the building industry, and in facilities of every use, there are many actions that are being taken, each with a positive impact, small or large, that collectively contribute to meeting stated sustainability goals

RESTORE and REUSE are key contributors towards meeting sustainability goals

In facilities – both old & new -- and for every type of use – from residences to offices to healthcare and, of course, schools and colleges - there are many practices being adopted and actioned: from energy efficient-design -- maximizing energy efficiency -- to the use of renewable energy, water conservation, use of sustainable materials (such as recycled steel & sustainably harvested wood) in construction and retrofitting.

Another key action taken to help with sustainability goals is adaptive reuse. This reduces waste and conserves resources while preserving historic or cultural landmarks.

Stuart Dean helps by restoring surfaces and objects

Through our work in restoring (rather than replacing) metal, stone and wood surfaces and objects of all shapes and sizes, along with our



façade work -- restoring and offering solutions with high-performance coatings -- we help your school or college by contributing towards your commitments in meeting your stated sustainability goals.

Safety is paramount

In all projects, safety is paramount. The safety of occupants and visitors in school and college facilities and their well-being is a key consideration in our work. We ensure that all products and procedures we use have minimal environmental impact and, on the health, and well-being of all users of the facility and our employees. As a member of the USGBC (United

States Green
Building
Council) we use
products that
meet high
environmental
standards and
adhere to best
practices to
minimize
harmful effects
to the
environment
and persons.

We can help

Contact us at

ei.inquiries@stuartdean.com or Click Here to learn how we can help beautify your facility while helping you attain your sustainability goals.







